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364. Ms B M van Minnen (DA) to ask the Minister of Police:

Whether new police station is currently being built in Gustrow in Gordon’s Bay in the Western Cape; if not, (a) on what date is the police station due to be built and (b) what are further relevant details; if so, (i) what total amount is budgeted to be spent in building the police station, (ii) what total number of police officers will be deployed at the police station and (iii) o what date is completion envisaged ? NW377E

REPLY:

No, currently there are no plans to build a police station, in Gastrow, Gordon’s Bay, as it does not form part of the Top Ten priorities of police stations to be constructed between 2022/2022 and 2025/2026, in the Western Cape Province.

(a) Not applicable
(b) (i)(ii)(iii) Not applicable
Reply to question 364 recommended 
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